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Beebe, Forestdale, Linden & 

Salemwood Schools 
 

       Salemwood 

We started the New Year by reintroducing our                       

Student of Week award program to celebrate students on their 

efforts and to acknowledge their achievements. The month was 

filled with meaningful lessons and activities. We focused on New 

Year’s, Arctic Animals, Martin Luther King Jr, and the Northern 

Lights. The students were particularly proud of their collaborative 

effort, which resulted in the creation of two major art pieces for 

MLK Day. These pieces are on display near the K-4 Office. Thank 

you to the entire afterschool crew for putting together such 
engaging lessons and activities! 

Beebe 
 

In the new year, we are excited to 
reintroduce clubs back into our 

afterschool routine! Students are 
participating in an environmental 

club, business club, architecture 
club, and more! We hope that in 8 

weeks, we will be able to invite 
families, community school members 
to come and see what our team and 

young people have been working on.  
 

 

Malden Out-of-School Time (MOST) Main Office Contact Information 

529 Salem Street, RM A222-located at Salemwood School 

Phone: 781-870-7684 

Program Resources: MOST Website & EZChildTrack Parent Portal 

 

 

 

 
 

 

COMING SOON!              

Adventure Summer Program 

2022 registration information 

 
 

https://maldenps.org/mpsbeforeafterschoolprograms/
https://www.ezchildtrack.com/Parent7/ParentLogin.aspx?c=MPSbeforeafterschool


  

Forestdale 

We kicked off January 2022 with a focus on Winter and 

started the new year learning about Arctic animals. As 

the days got frosty, we let our imagination take over 

while we read books about snowmen. This month we 

continued working on Arts and Crafts, Math 

Challenges, and Science Experiments. Our students 

were thrilled with their amazing creations. January has 

allowed us to come together and appreciate one 

another. We ended the month exploring how our first 

responders better our communities. We had an 

amazing time at Forestdale! 
 

 

 

Chinese Culture Connection 
In January, our little dragons were very 

excited with preparing for Chinese 

Lunar Year celebration! A Chant of 

Goose is now one of their favorite 

songs to sing. They also made paper 

geese and each of them are cute as 

they are! In the picture below, they are 

making mazes and using magnets to 

play with it. Our science class focused 

on discussing climate change and how 

animals are important for the 

environment. Here is a message from 

our little dragons: Happy Tiger Year! 

虎年大吉(hǔ nián dà jí)! 

 

 

Linden STEAM Academy 
Linden had an exciting January. The Science Club learned about 

chemical reactions. Then we discovered the world of aerodynamics 
and folded world record breaking paper airplanes! Meanwhile our 

Movie Making Club took a peek behind the scenes of some of their 
favorite movies to see what jobs people do. Then the kids got the 

chance to perform the tasks of a director, or camera person, or actor 
in front of a green screen. It truly was movie magic! 

Green Screen 

Weather Person

 

 

 

 

 

Aerodynamics! 

 

 


